
To: Futrell, Mike <MFutrell@riversideca.gov>; Lilley, Jennifer <JLilley@riversideca.gov>
Cc: Kester, William <WKester@riversideca.gov>; Bruns, Melanie <MBruns@riversideca.gov>
Subject: Referral

Good Afternoon Mike and Jennifer,

I received a call from Kevin Dawson who is a member of Friends of Riverside Hills, and other
members that have expressed concerns as it relates to the Riverside Arroyos. 

I am requesting a referral of the case below to come before City Council. 

Case number: PR-2022-001293 (Parcel Map No. 39174 and Grading Exception)

Thank you,

CM Cervantes 

Stay in-the-know with all things Riverside! Connect with us at

RiversideCA.gov/Connect.

From: Cervantes, Clarissa <CCervantes@riversideca.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 1:33 PM
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